
 

 

  Autumn  Term   11th November 2022 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 
John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 



 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
We are delighted to have won 
115 new books! Lit in Colour | JenneƩ's 

Park (bonitas.org.uk).  Read more on our 
Black History Month work  
here. Black History Month 2022 | JenneƩ's 

Park (bonitas.org.uk)  
 
Felt—Our amazing hanging 
piece for the hall for St.     
Francis. We will make a third 
piece for St. Clare next year. 
Thank you to all the parents 
who helped. 
 
Thrive-  read more on this 
Community Project on page 3.  
 
Find out what is going on: Curriculum News are available on the 

website for you to read Year Groups | JenneƩ's Park 
(bonitas.org.uk) 
 
We have a Maintenance and Site Technician job of  level 1 and 2 
on our site– please share Current staff vacancies | JenneƩ's Park (bonitas.org.uk)   
 
Stay well and see you on the gate     

Liz Savage Headteacher  



 

 

Thrive 
We know that times 
are hard! We know 
that everyone still   
deserves to thrive 
and flourish like well-
watered grass. 

What is Thrive? 
Every Thursday at 4:00pm-5:30pm at Jennett’s 
Park CE Primary School (during term-time) we 
welcome any member of  the Jennett’s Park 
community to donate, collect, share and reuse 
items so that all may thrive. We have tables for 
children’s clothing, toys, books and long-life 
food items. We envisage this to grow. 

Thrive | JenneƩ's Park 
(bonitas.org.uk) 
 



 

 

 

JP Football News  
 

Thursday 20th October, Girls' League Game, Harmans Water 1 - 0 JPCE 
Yesterday was a great day of football. The girls had many shots at goal but 
came up against some great defending and goalkeeping. It was a very close 
game and the girls should be extremely proud of themselves. We lost one 
nil to Harmans Water, but we played a good game full of skill and determi-
naƟon.  
WriƩen by Tilly, Emily and Becky    
 
Thursday 20th October, Boys' League Game, Harmans Water 2 - 3 JPCE  
On a 1980s sand-based Astro, the boys school football team played out 
their closest game in 18 months. In the first few minutes, Harmans Water 
got an early goal from a mistake at the back. Then Ollie. L finished off a fine 
team move to get a goal back and we were back on level terms. JenneƩ's 
park had plenty of chances but couldn't find the net. The whistle blew for 
half Ɵme and the team quickly ran over and had our team talk. With words 
of encouragement and tacƟcs exchanged, the football team were ready for 
the upcoming half. It was an uncomfortable start for JenneƩ's Park. We 
made a few subsƟtuƟons and we were back in the running. A goal from Josh 
Dennis, gave the belief needed, and we were now back on our winning 
ways. This was quickly followed by a goal from Zach Mathews. It was 3-1 to 
JP but the game wasn't over yet. A few minutes later Harmans Water scored 
a late goal. The football team began to get nervous but all that disappeared 
when the full-Ɵme whistle blew. It was a character-building 3-2 victory to 
JenneƩ's Park. 
Penned by Josh D and Max E 
 



 

 

JP Football News  
 

Monday 17th October, Boys' County Cup JPCE 5 - 2 Dolphin School 
The first experience of the County Cup found the boys team facing an independ-
ent school from the Reading district. The team started nervously and again found 
themselves a goal down but this season the boys are growing a resilience of char-
acter. Some splendid team play saw them quickly regain composure and come 
out comfortable winners.   The girls' county cup games are sƟll being scheduled.  
 
Thursday 13th October, Girls' League Game, JPCE 0 - 0 Wildmoor Heath  
The girls football match was a very close game between two sides, who were 
evenly matched. The girls piled on the pressure. Alessia had two great shots 
hiƫng the post. All of the girls played excepƟonally well, and we couldn’t have 
done it without the encouragement from our mascot. The team played incredibly 
with a great defence from Emily Laffin, Amiyah and Becky;  a working midfield 
from Ava and Alessia; a dangerous aƩack from Sadie and Tilly. The match ended 
in a 0-0 draw, but we feel they sƟll did a thorough job. 
 
Thursday 13th October, Boys' League Game, JPCE 5 - 1 Wildmoor Heath 
Last Thursday was a good day of football for the boys. At the start of the match, 
the boys started brightly and created a good chance, but it was hit straight at the 
keeper. Then finally, we pulled through and got a goal. That was a massive boost 
of confidence for the boys and we managed to get 2 goals before the halŌime 
break. AŌer our team talk, we were ready for the upcoming half. The team start-
ed quick with an early goal from Zach and then two more goals from Josh and Ol-
lie.L.  We couldn’t have done as good a job without our mascot. This was a great 
day of football for JenneƩ's Park and a brilliant team performance. 
Penned by Josh D and Emily G  



 

 



 

 

 

PTA 
 

A big, big Thank You from all the PTA for your            
continued support in raising money for our school. 
This week has been a busy one with the following      
being raised: 
 
Christmas Cards & Gifts - c.£600 
Toy Sale from the Mattel Bundle - over £500 
Bag2School - £241.60 
 
Upcoming Diary Dates: 
21st Nov - Dress Down Day for Tombola Prizes - 
adult tombola, chocolate tombola, children's tombo-
la 
25th Nov - ** CHRISTMAS FAYRE 5-7pm ** 
14th Dec - Christmas Carols and Christmas Raffle 
Draw, tickets available shortly with over 40 amazing 
prizes. 
 
If  anyone has a spare half  hour/hour/2 hours to be 
able to help on 25th Nov with fayre set up, helping on 
a stall, clearing up then please let us know. We have 
a short window in which to transform the school so 
as many hands as possible would really help us out 
and bring the Christmas Fayre back with a bang.  



 

 



 

 

 

Anti–Bullying Ambassadors  
 

We've been thinking about      
respect in our role as Anti-
Bullying Ambassadors (ABAs).  
 
As ABAs we're committed to 
making sure every single pupil 
of  JP is listened to, cared for 
and treated with kindness. We 
want to remind you that no one 
should feel alone and to talk to 
your friends, teachers, or to us.  
For those new to school in Reception and Nursery, we will be      
coming by to say hello to you next half  term. We loved being there 
for you in the gazebo during the summer term so after half  term we 
will have some ABAs in the ICT room every Tuesday lunch time if  you 
would like to talk to someone and we can see if  we can help or find 
someone who can. 
 
We would also like to talk to you about judging 
people before you get to know them. We have 
chosen to look closely at gender and sex-
based discrimination this year. This is where 
people are unfairly treated because of  who 
they are or because they are in a certain 
group of  people – like being a girl or boy or a 
man or woman.  
With this in mind we would like to launch a 
poster competition! Can you create a poster 
(hand drawn or emailed to secretary@) about treating each fairly, 
especially busting common ideas about girls and boys?! We will  
laminate and display your posters and one lucky winner from EYFS/
KS1 and KS2 will win a ‘crafty’ prize to be chosen by you!  
We hope you enjoyed your first half  term, The ABAs team! 



 

 

 

Dear adults & friends of  school,  
 

Our library is having an overhaul.  
We have a large amount of  new stock 
coming into the library, with books of  all 
different genres for all phases.  
 
Volunteers from Eli Lilly are going to help us with this and  
restocking our shelves. However, in preparation for this, we 
need to take inventory of  our current stock by removing and 
categorising the books on our library shelves and moving 
our library furniture to make the restocking as accessible as 
possible.  
 
Consequently, we would appreciate any parent helpers who 
may be able to spare some of  their time to help us do this, on 
the 21st and 22nd November.  
 
For the overhaul, we would really appreciate any large        
removal/moving boxes that could be donated for us to use 
(any large amazon/parcel delivery boxes would be great 
too).  
 
We will be using a lot of  these boxes to store the books 
whilst we tidy out the bookshelves, so would appreciate any 
of  these that are of  a substantial size. They do not need to 
have lids-they are purely to contain the books during the tidy 
out. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, and we hope to 
hear from you.  Please email secretary@ if  you can help! 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow Promise 
Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing 
Owl learning behaviours or following our 

Rainbow Promise.  

Our Rainbow Promise underpins every-
thing we do at school. Just as the Rainbow 
was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that 
from that moment God would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to 
flourish and experience life in all its fullness. So as a school community we 
promise to do our best to enable all the pupils and adults of  
our school to flourish academically and professionally so 
that they might reach their potential. 

The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school community, but 
as a church school we recognise that we are all created and valued by 
God, and so as a school community we commit to care for and value each 
other. 

The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is 
not always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that Noah 
had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength within ourselves 
and from God to achieve. 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance P - Pride 

I - Inspiration    C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

YLove 

 Honesty  

�Respect  

OPeace  

CForgiveness  

¿Patience  

Support   

J Kindness & Joy  



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Pages for Children 
.  

 

 

  

 

Our Rainbow Moments 
this week  

Our Owl Learners this 
week 

Robins 

Woodpeckers 

Stonechats Freddie 

Whinchats Felicity  

Canaries Oliver 

Yellowhammers Joshua 

Greenjays Burhan 

Parakeets Ashton 

Kingfishers Noah G 

Macaws Joshua T 

Mockingbirds Eliza 

Peacocks Harrison 

Sabrewings Becky 

Sunbirds Teddy 

Joe 

Sophia B 

Robins 

Woodpeckers 

Stonechats Alia 

Whinchats Hunter 

Canaries Oscar 

Yellowhammers Mason 

Greenjays Maisy & Ruby 

Parakeets Delilah 

Kingfishers Anna & Julia  

Macaws Beaux 

Mockingbirds Jess F  

Peacocks Chloe  

Sabrewings Beth 

Sunbirds Alessia 

Freya 

Mya 



 

 



 

 

Parent Support Workshops 
To book a space please email your name, school and contact number to 

Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 

Courses are for adults supporting children not the children themselves 

Each course is a standalone 2-hour session 

Please be aware that spaces are offered on a first come first served basis 

Courses are delivered face to face, and you will be asked to complete an enrolment form 
prior to the start of the session – your space will then be confirmed. 

 

 

 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 

A 2-hour session looking at 
What happens when children become anxious 
The impact that current events have had on children’s mental health 
Techniques for helping children deal with their fears / worries 

 

Anxiety 5 
5 spaces 

Wednesday 19th October 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

9.30 – 11.30 am 

Anxiety 3 
7 spaces 

Wednesday 2nd November 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Anxiety 4 
14 spaces 

Monday 21st November 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

9.30 – 11.30 am 

      

Managing Behaviour in a PosiƟve Way 

A 2-hour session looking at 
Gain insight into your own parenƟng style / relaƟonship with your child 
Learn or revisit posiƟve ways of managing behaviour 
Strategies to deal with unacceptable behaviours 

 

MB20 
2 spaces 

Friday 14th October 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

9.30 – 11.30 am 

MB 22 
6 spaces 

Thursday 3rd November 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

MB23 

19 spaces 

Monday 14th November 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

9.30 – 11.30 am 

      

ParenƟng pre / early-teens in a PosiƟve Way (aged 10 – 13) 
(New course) 
A 2-hour session looking at 

Gain insight into the impact of your parenƟng style (posiƟve & negaƟve) 
PosiƟve techniques for managing older children’s behaviour 
BoosƟng your relaƟonship and communicaƟon with your child 

 

  Contact me to add name to the waiƟng list for future sessions   
      

Reducing Sibling Rivalry 
A 2-hour session looking at 

Encouraging a more harmonious sibling relaƟonship 
Learn / revisit techniques for children to cope with being a sibling 
BoosƟng children's emoƟonal literacy  

  Contact me to add name to the waiƟng list for future sessions   
      



 

 

Parent Support Workshops continued 

 
 

Studybugs – 
Parents  
A very easy way to 
tell us your child is 
absent without hav-
ing to call.  

 

Single Parent, Separated and Blended families – sup-
porƟng children to cope with different family dynamics 
(New course) 
A 2-hour session looking at 

Different family dynamics and how they can work 

Parental conflict resoluƟons 

Being the best parent that you can be for your child 

  

 

  Contact me to add name to the waiƟng list for future 
sessions 

  

      

SupporƟng Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 

A 2-hour session looking at 
The different sleep issues facing our families 

Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 
Help children develop good sleeping habits 

 

Sleep 11 

10 spaces 

Monday 17th October 2022 

@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

9.30 - 11.30 am 

Sleep 12 

10 spaces 

Thursday 17th November 2022 

@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

  Contact me to add name to the waiƟng list for future 
sessions 

  

      

SupporƟng a smooth transiƟon to secondary school (YR 5/6 
parents) 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at 

What the transiƟon involves 

The posiƟves and concerns of transiƟoning to a new seƫng 

BoosƟng your child’s ability to have a smooth transiƟon 

 

  Contact me to add name to the waiƟng list for future 
sessions 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

 
 

14th November Anti Bullying Week 

Mindfulness Workshops YR-3 

Last day of Scholastic Book Fair 
15th November  Y6 National Childhood Measuring Programme  

Mindfulness Workshops Y4-6 

School Photographs Sent Home  
18th November Be a buddy not a bully pledge day—can wear non-uniform (free) 

Y4 Netball Taster Sessions 

21st November Bring a donation for Christmas  Fair  in exchange for Non uniform 

22nd November  Y2 Great Fire of London Theatre Show (in-school)  

25th November PTA Christmas Fair 5pm-7pm (volunteers needed!)  

30th November Reverse Advent begins  

1st December Nursery Christmas Stay & Play 

2nd December Pause Day  

6th December Sports: carousel of activities (selected students mixed years) 

7th December Reception Nativity—afternoon  

Nursery Christmas Performances (9am & 12:30pm—outdoors)  

8th December Reception Nativity—morning  

Year 5 Geography Trip—Peacocks Meadow  

9th December Christmas Jumper Day  

13th December Christmas Dinner (YR-Y2)  

Y6 Pitts River Museum / Natural History Museum Trip  (sQuid) 

14th December Christmas Dinner (Y3-6) 

Pantomime—Robin Hood (Y1-6)  

Carols for the community & raffle draw 4:15  

15th December Class Christmas Parties 

End of term    Nursery Thursday 15th December 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 - 1:30 pm 

Professional     Training 
Day  

Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

School Closed (INSET) 
Start of Term Wednesday 4th January 2023  



 

 

 
Term dates 22/23 

 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 2022 

End of term: Nursery Thursday 15th December 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of term: Nursery Thursday 30th March 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023—Children return 

May Bank Holidays  

 

Half Term 

Monday 1st May 2023 

Monday 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of term Nursery Friday 14th July  

End of Term Wednesday 19th July 1:30 pm  2023 



 

 

 
Term dates 23/24 

 

Term Dates 2023-24 

Autumn Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Days 

Friday 1st September 2023 Day 1 

Monday 4th September 2023 Day 2 
Start of Term Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Children return 
Half Term Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October 2023 

End of Term Nursery Thursday 14th December 2023 

End of Term Friday 15th December 2023 1:30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Half Term Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024 

End of Term Nursery Thursday 17th March 2024 

End of Term Thursday 28th March 2024 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 29 March 2024; Easter Monday 1st April 2024) 
Summer Term 2024 

Start of Term Monday 15th April 2024 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 6th and 27th May 2024 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 
End of Term Nursery Wednesday 17th July 2024 

End of Term Friday 19th July 2024 1:30pm 

Professional Training 
Day 

Monday 22nd  July 2024 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Day 4 & 5 (taken as staffs TOIL) 



 

 

 

St Francis & St Clare 
Church of England | 

JenneƩ's Park  
 

This Sunday we shall have our remembrance service with our Cenotaph 
in Tawny Owl Square led by Rev Roy.  The service will start at 10:50 ready 
for the 2 minutes silence at 11:00 so please ensure you arrive in  Ɵme for 
this.  Refreshments will not be served. 
 
We sƟll require people to do readings, prayers and the poem.  If you 
would like to volunteer to do any of these please contact me as soon as 
possible.  I aƩach the service sheet.  There will be a run through on    
Saturday. 
 
Christmas Day falls on a Sunday this year.  We have two opƟons for     
services as Reverend Carol will be running services at Saint Michael's we 
can either have a short lay-led service at 10:00am or a short Communion 
service at 11:00am.  Could you please let us know if you would come to 
a service and if so which one you would prefer.  
We have had varying amounts of people in         
previous years but do not want to run a service if 
no one is going to turn up.  A full range of services 
will be available at Saint Michael's and live-
streamed on YouTube. 
 
Best wishes 
Nick 



 

 

 

St Francis & St Clare 
Church of England | 

JenneƩ's Park  
 

 


